Heni'y Downey

From: No Reply <Noreply@pmo.gov.uk>
Sent: 22 June 2017 16:52
To: Democratic Services
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged
10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA ‘
Dear Mr Downey

I am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to thank you for your correspondence of 13
June.

Your correspondence is receiving attention.

Yours sincerely

Mr Andrew Paterson
Head of the Prime Minister’s Support Teams

For latest news and information from Downing Street visit: http:/www.gov.uk/number10
Follow Number 10 on Twitter: http:/twitter.com/number10gov
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